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 Specimen Label

 Tordon* 10K Pellets

Systemic Brush Killer

Size No. 3

Contains picloram

INDUSTRIAL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE: 

Picloram . . . . .  . . . . . . . . . .10% 
( formulated as the potassium salt)

 REGISTRATION NO.16482 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

PRECAUTIONS

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

AVOID SKIN CONTACT

Wash face and hands after using.

FIRST AID

If in eyes flush out with flowing water. If on skin wash off with
flowing water. If swallowed, induce vomiting by sticking finger
down throat.

NOTE TO PHYSICIAN

Inert ingredient is clay. No specific antidote. Low in toxicity. 

WARNING: Safety data and registration of this product are under
review. Directions for use and cautionary statements should be
carefully followed. Read the label before using.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the



risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.

AGRICULTURAL CHEMICAL

Do Not Ship Or Store With Food, Feeds, Drugs or Clothing.

Dow*
DOW CHEMICAL CANADA INC. 

P.O. Box 1012, 
Sarnia, Ontario, 

Canada 
N7T 7K7

* Trademark of The Dow Chemical Company

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

Apply TORDON 10K PELLETS brush killer in the spring or early
summer before growth begins or during vigorous growth and when
abundant moisture can be expected. Distribute TORDON 10K PELLETS
uniformly as a spot or broadcast treatment to the soil over the
roots of woody plants. Use ground or aerial application equipment
as directed below.

Spot Treatment: 
Spot application is generally the preferred method of treatment
for scattered or sparse stands of brush. Spread TORDON 10K
PELLETS evenly on the soil over the entire root system (around
the main stem) and outward to 30 cm beyond the branch tips
(drip-line) as shown in the illustration. Use at the rate of 100
to 200 g per 10m2 of soil surface.

Broadcast Treatment:
Broadcast treatment is the preferred method of treatment for
dense stands of brush.

Rate of Application

Brush Application Rate
(kg product/ha)

Birch, poplar, cedar, basswood, pincherry,
willow, wild rose and other susceptible
species

40-50

Alder, maple, fir, spruce, pine 50-60

Tamarack, oak, blackgum 95

Use the higher rate for very dense stands of brush.



Ground application:
Use TORDON 10K PELLETS at the rate of 40 to 95 kg/ha
(approximately 400 to 950 g/100m2) and distribute evenly over the
entire area where brush is to be controlled.

Aerial application:
Apply TORDON 10K PELLETS to electrical rights-of-way, military
bases, pipelines and firebreaks at a rate of 40-95 kg/ha. Do not
apply by air in other locations.

USE PRECAUTIONS

SENSITIVE PLANTS: Apply only as recommended to avoid injury to
desirable plants. Avoid applications during windy  periods when
the product may be blown away from the area being treated or onto
parts of desirable plants. Care must be taken to avoid
contaminating any bodies of water. Where applicable, observe any
local buffer zone or setback requirements.

STORAGE: Do not store near food, feedstuff, seeds, insecticides,
fungicides and other pesticides or herbicides intended to be used 
on TORDON sensitive plants.

EQUIPMENT CLEAN-UP: Equipment used for applying TORDON 10K
PELLETS brush killer should not be used for applying other
materials to desirable plants. Clean equipment away from areas
where the chemical or rinse water may contact the roots of
desirable trees or plants.

CONTAINER DISPOSAL: The shipping container should not be reused.
Dispose of empty container by burning or crushing and burying in
non-cropland away from desirable plants  or water supplies or
deliver to an approved pesticide container disposal site.

NOTE: Be sure that all use of TORDON 10K PELLETS brush killer
conforms to local regulations.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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